
 

 

 
 

17th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
Bridge of Don Spring Time-Banded Meet 
 
Following on from the advice of Scottish Swimming, Bridge of Don Amateur Swimming Club 
have taken the decision to cancel the Spring Time-Banded Meet that was due to take place 
on Saturday 18th April. 
 
Scottish Swimming have advised us that all events due to take place before the beginning of 
May should be postponed.  In addition, the health and wellbeing of all the swimmers, helpers 
and spectators is our priority and we believe this is the correct decision.   
 
Any fees paid to date will be refunded. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Lyn 
 
 
President of Bridge of Don Amateur Swimming Club 
(president@bodasc.co.uk) 
  


